Hello, Timberwolves!

Freshman Orientation!

We are hosting a “get to know SECA orientation” for all freshmen on August 1st. This is not
mandatory, but we would really like to have as many of you attend as possible. This will help
you learn more about SECA, get to know the campus, and meet your teachers and classmates.

The following is all the information you will need to attend 9th-grade Orientation:

1. Who: 9th-grade SECA students only (Parents plan on leaving your students with us or
you are welcome to wait for them in the parking lot)

2. When:

a. Date: August 1, 2024
b. Time: 9am-11am
3. Where: SECA / Outside

Bring a hat and/or wear sunscreen

4. What: Bring the following with you:

Completed information packet pages

1. If you have any questions we will help the students that day
Old Student ID or ID number (To Check out Chromebooks)
Money to purchase school spirit gear or PE clothes.

1. Both are optional purchases

2. If you are not buying PE gear, more about what you will need to

wear will be explained once school starts

3. Water if you don’t want to use the water fountains
Course Schedules will be passed out before school on the first day of
school on August 5th.
The School Calendar and Bell schedule is linked here:

1. B Copy of SECA Instructional Calendar 2024-2025.pdf

2. B Copy of SECA Daily Bell Schedule 2024 - 2025.pdf

5. Why: To have fun and learn about what it means to be a SECA Timberwolf!

We are really looking forward to seeing all of you and celebrating our return to school!


https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/1823
https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/1823



